TOWN OF KENT
PUBLIC HEARING
TO BE HELD ON FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 1, 2019
AT 7:00 P.M.

Notice is hereby given that the Kent Board of Selectmen will hold a public hearing on
Friday, November 1, 2019 at 7:00 p.m. at Kent Town Hall, 41 Kent Green Blvd., Kent,
CT to hear public comments on the Streetscape project.

Any disabled person requiring special assistance should contact Bruce Adams, First
Selectman, for A.D.A. coordination at 860-927-4627 or firstselectman@townofkentct.org
at least five days prior to the meeting.

Dated this 18" day of October 2019.

Bruce Adams
First Selectman

Chris Garrity
Selectman

Jeff Parkin
Selectman




